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Important Links: PGS Website - Pine Grove School Website
PGS PTO - PGS PTO Link      PTO- Konstella 
Avon Public Library:   Avon Public Library Resources
Report your Child’s Absence:  Here

 

Avon District Calendar 2021-2022
PGS Minute 
June
13 Sycamore Day (4th grade) 9-3
15 4th Grade Step UP Day at TBS
16 4th Grade Clap Out 9:15  & Slide Show
16 Town Meeting 9:30AM-wear PGS 
spiritwear
16 Last Day of School - Early Dismissal 11:50
21       Board of Education Meeting AHS 7:00 pm
August
29 First Day of School-Half Day

            

From the Principals:

What a way to go out! We have had quite an 
exciting week here at PGS! Attached you will find 
pictures that highlight some of our events. Monday 
Ms. Conn was awarded a grant by the AEF. 
Tuesday we had our first in person chorus and 
strings concert since 2019.  

Sunday we had our 30th Birthday Party.  Everyone 
had a blast!  Thank you to everyone that helped and 
came out to the party.

Today we announced our front and back yearbook 
cover winners. Congratulations to Kendall Rudolph 
and Gigi Kuhr!  Great job.

We also had a fantastic Family Heritage Day.  The 
children loved getting to see different heritages other 
then their own.

~Mrs. Borio & Mrs. Buckle

                              

 

    

 

               

School Supplies:  The PTO is offering an 
online school supply kit program again at PGS 
this year. Kits include the quantities, colors and 
brands your teachers have recommended for 
each grade.   Simply place your order online by 
Friday, June 17th, 2022 at www.shopkits.com. 
Enter our school’s account number 83472 to view 
the specific supply list for your student’s grade.  
Questions? Contact Jessica Olivieri at 
jessica.olivieri18@gmail.com.

Nutrition Services Update:  Free lunch and 
breakfast will be ending this school year.  If you 
think you may qualify for free or reduced lunch for 
the fall, please apply by August 30th on our 
district website Here

Summer Reading Program:
We hope that your summer will include many 
wonderful moments spent reading together!  
Please view the lists and link below for summer 
reading resources.  Happy Reading.  

Summer Reading

Borrowed Chromebooks:  If your student 
borrowed a chromebook from the office this year, 
please have them return it before June 14th.  
Thank you!

Last Day or School Lunch:  There will not 
be lunch served on the last day of school.  There 
will be breakfast available to students that would 
like it.  

Report Cards:
On Wednesday, June 16th at noon, 
parent(s)/guardian(s) will be able to log into 
PowerSchool to view and print a copy of their 
child’s report card. 
If you have any trouble logging in and/or require 
assistance retrieving a copy of your child’s report 
card, please contact our main office at 
860-404-4790.  A reminder that teacher 
assignments will be mailed to families mid 
August.
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